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Her Excellency Mrs Nina Obermaier
Ambassador
Delegation of the European Union
By email: delegation-new-zealand@eeas.europa.eu

3 August 2021

Your Excellency

MBIE/AD/R/2021/2: Application for review of anti-dumping duties on preserved peaches
from Spain

This letter is to advise you that, pursuant to section 17D of the Trade (Anti-dumping and
Countervailing Duties) Act 1988, on 3 August 2021 the New Zealand Ministry of Business,
Innovation and Employment (MBIE) started a full review of the anti-dumping duties currently in
place on imports of preserved peaches from Spain (Review).

The goods subject to review (the subject goods) are:

Peaches in preserving liquid, in containers up to and including 4.0kg.
A copy of the New Zealand Gazette notice of the start of the Review is enclosed. The non-
confidential application from the domestic industry alongside MBIE’s Initiation Memorandum

will be available shortly at https://www.mbie.govt.nz/business-and-
employment/business/trade-and-tariffs/trade-remedies/trade-remedy-investigations/.

The Review will determine whether continued imposition of anti-dumping duties is necessary
to offset dumping and whether material injury to the domestic industry is likely to continue or
recur if the duties expire or are otherwise removed.

Should you have any queries in relation to the above, please contact the Trade Remedies Team
by emailing TradeRemedies@ mbie.govt.nz with the case number MBIE/AD/R/2021/002 as the
subject line. Please mark the message for the attention of Mike Andrews or Michaela Johnson.

Yours sincerely

Matthew Molloy

Manager

Trade and International Team

New Zealand Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment

Copy to: Caroline Lambert {caroline.lambert@eeas.europa.eu)

15 Stout Street
PO Box 1473
Wellington 6011



